Costume Parde on 10-31-2

The Batterman Costume Parade is on October 31%, at 2:00pm. Parents are invited to view
students strut their spooky stuff on the main playground blacktop. Students are not to wear their
costumes to school. Costumes must be easy enough for students to put on and take off by
themselves. Students will be allowed to put on their costume before the parade. No fake
weapons and bus students are required to remove their costume before riding the bus.

PEANUT POLICY

In order to ensure the safety of students with potentially life-threatening
food allergies, the following procedure will be enforced by all teachers to

prevent possible allergic reactions.

« Only snacks/food items which are store bought, packaged, and labeled
with No Nuts and/or Nut Free Factory may be consumed in the class-
room.

Parents, please be cautious when choosing a celebration snack. Any food
item to be shared in the classroom must be a safe snack item (see website
below) or have on the label NO NUTS and/or PRODUCED IN NUT FREE FACTO-
RY. Any food items that do not meet this criteria will not be consumed in the

classroom.

Please see http://snacksafely.com/safe-snack-guide/ for Celebration Snack |deas.




